Policy paper: Financial support to
help businesses meet labelling
requirements under the Windsor
Framework and extension of Movement
Assistance Scheme

Government is providing £50 million extra support for businesses who have had
to prepare for new labelling rules as a part of the Windsor Framework. We are
also confirming the extension of the Movement Assistance Scheme.
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